
RANDY J. HOLIHAN 
2513 Trentwood Blvd. 

Orlando, Florida  32812 
407-312-1955 

 
 
 
 
 
June 25, 2021 
 
Ms. Yolanda Quiceno, City Clerk   Via Email to: yquiceno@belleislefl.gov 
City of Belle Isle 
1600 Nela Ave. 
Belle Isle, FL  32809 
 
RE: Letter of Interest 
 City commissioner, District 4 
 
Dear Yolanda: 
 
In accordance with City Policy, I am submitting this letter of interest for consideration as an 
applicant to replace Mike Sims as the City Commissioner, District 4, after his announced 
resignation last night. Also attached please find my resume’ that details my employment history, 
educational background, as well as professional associations and designations.   
 
I have lived in Belle Isle for over 8 years, observing its growth and changes.  I currently chair the 
P&Z board and sit on the both the Police Advisory board and Redistricting board. 
 
I am proud of our City and would welcome the opportunity to serve the City as the 
Commissioner for District 4. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Randy J. Holihan 
 
Randy J. Holihan 
 
cc: Robert Francis-via email 
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